

TERM 3 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I SATURDAY 27 JULY 2024



PRINCIPAL KAREN EASTON RECEIVES HONORARY FELLOWSHIP

We are proud to announce that College Principal, Mrs Karen Easton was awarded an Honorary Fellowship by the Teachers' Guild of New South Wales at their annual Fellows and Members Dinner last night at The Concord Community Club. This prestigious fellowship recognises educators who have made significant contributions to teaching and learning throughout their careers.

Mrs Karen Easton's long-standing dedication to educational excellence and innovation has earned her this distinguished honour. Her efforts have consistently focused on enhancing student outcomes and fostering an environment conducive to learning.



Congratulations to Mrs Karen Easton on this significant achievement. Her wealth of experience and commitment continue to enrich our community.